
Gov. Nixon Visits Bothwell 
 

 
Gov. Jay Nixon visited Bothwell Regional Health Center in 
Sedalia on Thursday, February 28, to talk to a standing-room 
only crown about the importance of the Missouri Legislature 
expanding Medicaid eligibility under the Affordable Care Act. 
The expansion, which is financed for the first three years by the 
federal government, is projected to generate an additional 
24,000 jobs in the state and add $8.2 million in federal spending 
to the state’s economy over the next seven years. Expanding 
Medicaid is “the smart thing to do, and it’s the right thing to do.” 


